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Eighth-grade students will get a chance to 
explore a college campus 
Everett Public School Foundation funding college visits for 
each of our middle schools 
 
The Everett Public School Foundation is sparking college 
interest by funding middle school college field trips as part 
of the Foundation’s ongoing support for High School and 
Beyond programs for all eighth-grade students. 
 
 
For more information: 
Mary Waggoner, Director of Communications, 425-385-
4040 
Kristie Dutton, Executive Director, Everett Public Schools 
Foundation, 425-385-4693 
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